COPY.
Tlond's Register of Shipping,

71 Fenchiireh Street, E.(0.a.

5th June, 1951.
Enclosures:

Dear Sirs,
m.vy "PETO"

Schw. Worst & Dutmer Yard No. 101.
(B. C, Classification)

I am in receipt of your letter of the
31st March and plans advised therein, respecting the
above-mentioned vessel and have now to advise you
that the amended plan of Pumping Arrangement in
\ Engine Room, two copies of which are returned
yherewith, will be approved, provided the arrangements
be as shown thereon and the remaining requirements
of the Rules for Pumping and Piping be complied
with so far as they are applicable.

=

Your communication of the 30th May is
also acknowledged.,

Yours faithfully,

A
pro Secretary, e eiun




